T

To: Julio Avael, City Manager
From: Roger Wittenberg, Finance Director

Ce: Bob Tischenkel, City Attorney
Date: 6/8/2006
Re: Federal Government Relation Services

The city went out for request for proposal for Federal governmental relatious services, we received three
responses.

Monthly retainer for the three are $5,500 to $6,000, monthly. The RFP and the responses are
attached.

Each firm has been requested to give a 10 minute presentation. Followed by a ranking of the firms.



